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Year 4 Warwick Library Visit 

Dear Parents 

As part of our English work, we have the fantastic opportunity to meet an author at Warwick 

Library on Tuesday 15
th
 October 2019.  

The children will be walking to and from the library. Mr Porter’s class will leave at 9:00 am and 

return by 11:00 am and Mrs Ritchie class will leave at 9.30 am and return by 11.30 am.  

Children should wear usual school uniform and bring a raincoat.  

The cost for this visit will be £2.00. Please send your reply slip back to school by Friday 11
th
 

October. If you are able to join us as a parent helper, please indicate this on the reply slip below. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Ritchie and Mr Porter  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………….…….. 

Year 4 Library Visit reply slip 

I give permission for my child …………………… to visit Warwick library on Tuesday 15
th
 October 

2019. 

□ I understand that payment of £2.00 should be made via ParentPay by no later than 

Friday 11th October 2019.  

□ I am able to assist with this visit. 

Please note we will advise by eSchools message if we require your help on this occasion. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………….Parent/Carer 

 

  

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  


